
Submitter: Marilyn Moore 

On Behalf Of: SB 210 

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

Vote by mail in Oregon has been very successful.  Voting by mail increases voter 

turnout and has been safe and effective for many years. There is no discernable 

reason to change the way we vote in Oregon  Don't fix something that isn't broken. 


